



## To register for a program or to find out more information visit playcricket.com.au

This week players from Tasmanian State Teams and Hobart Hurricanes visited our school to officially launch all of the exciting cricket programs available this summer.

Our students had the opportunity to meet the players and take part in modified sessions aimed at fun, inclusion & participation.

The visit was part of the Cricket Australia's national Play Cricket Week campaign that aims to encourage players to register at their local club for the upcoming season.





FIND US ON







